RE: MGLA050216-4593 Freedom of Information Act request

Mayor of London (mayor@london.gov.uk)

To:

Attachments: 📆 08 Advice letter template.pdf 📆 3768 Land South of Enfield Road FINAL.pdf

Dear

Thank you for your email of 4 February 2016 requesting the dates and minutes of any meetings between the GLA staff and Fairview Homes from 1 November 2015 to date in relation to a possible development on green belt land in Enfield.

Between 1 November 2015 and now there has been 1 meeting held between Fairview Homes and the GLA staff. This was a pre-planning application meeting and was held on 3 November.

Please find attached the redacted cover letter and meeting report (minutes).

I hope this was what you were looking for and thank you once again for emailing the Mayor.

Kind Regards,

Planning Team Greater London Authority

www.london.gov.uk/priorties/planning/ Switchboard +44 (0)20 7983 4000

Dear GLA

Please could you send me the dates and minutes of any meetings between GLA staff and Fairview New Homes from 1 November 2015 to date in relation to a possible development on green belt land in Enfield.

I am happy to receive the information by e-mail, thanks.